
Regular Park Board Meeting  

Monday, February 10, 2020 

CHAIR’S 

REPORT 

 

 



January  24: Canadian Gay Curling Championship 

Vancouver Curling Club 

 

Commissioner Demers welcomed athletes at the opening ceremonies  

for the Canadian Gay Curling Championship.   

  



January 31: Stanley Park Intergovernmental Working Group 

Stanley Park Pavilion  

 

Chair Dumont and Commissioners Demers, Mackinnon, Irwin, and Giesbrecht joined elected 

officials from Musqueam, Squamish and Tsleil-Waututh Nations to recognize the work being done 

for the Stanley Park Comprehensive Plan. The Working Group presented the Nations’ three flags. 

 




